
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 19 September 2017 9:44 AM 
To: 'syensch@slfwa.org.au' 

Cc: noni.lord@aed.org.au; AMOD 
Subject: RE: Commission Matter No. AM2014/286 

 
Dear Mr Yensch,  
 
I refer to the below correspondence.  
 
The Commission amends the order for production to alter the date of compliance with the order to 
read Monday 16 October 2017.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Noni Lord [mailto:noni.lord@aed.org.au]  
Sent: Monday, 18 September 2017 5:03 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: RE: Commission Matter No. AM2014/286 

 
Dear Ingrid 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
AED consents to additional time in relation to the Notice to Produce Order, as requested by the 
Spine and Limb Foundation. 
 
We leave it to the Commission’s discretion as to the extension allowed. 
 
Regards 
Noni 
For Kairsty Wilson 
______________________________ 

Noni Lord 
Legal Assistant 
AED LEGAL CENTRE 
Suite 4 Level 9, 276 Flinders Street, Melbourne 3000. 

Tel: (03) 9639 4333     Fax: (03) 9650 2833      web: www.aed.org.au 
 

Liability limited by a scheme approved under Professional Standards Legislation 

 

mailto:chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:noni.lord@aed.org.au
www.aed.org.au


From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Monday, 18 September 2017 4:03 PM 
To: kairsty.wilson@aed.org.au; noni.lord@aed.org.au 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: FW: Commission Matter No. AM2014/286 

 
Dear Ms Wilson, Ms Lord,  
 
I refer to the email of the Spine and Limb foundation below. The Commission requests your urgent 
response in respect of the request made.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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From: Shane Yensch [mailto:syensch@slfwa.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 18 September 2017 1:58 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: Commission Matter No. AM2014/286 

 
Dear Vice President, 
We acknowledge receipt of the orders, received today 18 September, 2017,  to produce documents 
for AED Legal Centre with a due date of submission for the 20 September, 2017. 
 
We would ask the Commissions indulgence for additional time to complete the submission of these 
documents.  
 
We are a charitable organisation with limited administrative staff numbers. The documents 
requested relate to a wage tool that ceased being used, I believe, by the Organisation in or 
around  2009 and would  require significant effort to produce. Further, the manager responsible for 
this area is on a week’s leave and most of the staff are very new to the Foundation. 
 
Could we please ask for an extension of one month to either produce what information we can or 
assess our options in regard to having the order varied or set aside?  
 
Your favourable consideration of our request would be appreciated. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Shane Yensch 
Executive Director  
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